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October 25, 2021 

 

Randy Scherzer 

Deputy CAO, County of Grey 

595 9th Ave East 
Owen Sound, ON N4K 3E3 

 

Dear Mr. Scherzer: 

 

Sent via email: planning@grey.ca 

 
RE: Development Charges Study   

 

The Council of the Municipality of Grey Highlands at its Council meeting on October 

20th, 2021 passed the following resolution: 

 

2021-715 

Paul McQueen – Tom Allwood 
 

That Council of the Municipality of Grey Highlands receives for 
information the October 7, 2021 correspondence from County of Grey 

regarding Development Charges, Notice of Public Meeting held on 

October 28, 2021; and 

 
That the Council of the Municipality of Grey Highlands requests the 

capital costs associated with the Grey Gables redevelopment form 
part of the background considerations in the development charge 

study; and 
 
That a copy of this resolution be provided to the County and circulated 

to all Grey County member municipalities. 

CARRIED. 
 

Please let me know if you require anything further. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Jerri-Lynn Levitt 

Deputy Clerk,  

Municipality of Grey Highlands 
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